Prologue to Volume II


When I first began LESSONS FROM A LOCKDOWN in early March, I did not anticipate that we would need a second volume.  I did not foresee that we would need to stay at home longer than 60 days.  Like many of you I hoped things would get better after a month at most.  As it appears based on reliable data, the pandemic will require us to continue with quarantine measures for a longer period of time.

I started Volume I as a lockdown was installed in the city where I was in which was later expanded to cover a large part of the country.  Since then regulations have changed and evolved but still with the same idea of limiting the spread of the virus.  Although for many of us, we are no longer in lockdown in the strict sense, it is still advisable for us to stay home.  As I write this, we are still prohibited from having church gatherings so we still meet each other online.  While our governments may choose to relax the quarantine restrictions our churches may choose to stay online for a few more weeks.

I was encouraged to continue these lessons realizing that there is still a need despite our changing circumstances.  I hope that you would continue to benefit from these lessons as they have benefitted me.

Rommel J. Casis
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